H-27-177 Valley Bioneer



Resource Center orientation fete

Area women interested in learning more about the Child Resource Center in Danville, are invited to attend an orientation meeting and luncheon at Dan McGrew's Restaurant on Thursday May 5. Miriam Sexton, Executive Director at the Center, pictured at lower left, will be the guest speaker at the event. She is pictured with local ladies who are planning to form a guild for the Center. They are, Cathy Huovinen, upper right, Mary Church, lower left and Linda Schwaderer. The meeting will begin at 11 am followed by the seafood salad and wine. Cost of the luncheon is \$5.50 and is payable at the door. Contact Ms. Huovinen at 837-6562 or Ms. Church at 837-0176 for reservations, by May 2.